
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing 
at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 2, 2019  in City Hall, 105 East First St., Stewartville for 
the purpose of considering a Lot Split. 
 
 

 
Applicant: Melissa & Don Luening 
Site Address: 405 Main St. South 

Legal Description: City Lands 
Stewartville, Olmsted County, Minnesota 

 
 

 
Written or oral statements shall be considered. 
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


